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Deputy Chief Perry Sessoms ,

ST. LUCIE COUNTY/FT. PIERCE FIRE DISTRICT
PO Box 3030

2400 Rhode Island Avenue

Fort Pierce, FL 34948

RE: APPROVAL OF FIRE PLAN
Dear Chief Sessoms,

Following our conversation of this morning and as you directed I am
writing to: (1) provide you with the information sent to us by Joe
Kahn; (2) memorialize our conversation.

The paragraph which I read to you and which follows below is part
of a letter sent to us by Joseph Kahn, PE Solid Waste Supervisor
for the FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION. His
comment regarding our fire plan is as follows:

"FTRI has prepared and supplied a fire plan to the SLCFPFCD
that describes the fire-fighting resources available to fight
a fire at the FTRI site. The SLCFPFCD sent FTRI a response
letter dated April 14, 1994 that stated that this plan is not

acceptabhle -non-compliance”.

For your reference, I have included a copy of Chief Vaughn’s letter
dated April 14, 1994. We did not interpret his comments as a
rejection of the plan but rather as recommendations to improve the
plan.

Based on our conversation this morning it is my hope and

understanding that next week you will send us a letter which
confirms the position you have taken with regard to our fire plan:

1. That you have recently reinspected the facility and found
much improvement.
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2. That you have reviewed the storage and drainage plan into
which is incorporated the structural changes to the site in
contemplation of fighting a fire and that you approved the plan
with one substantial recommendation (see #3 below).

3. That during and upon pile reconfiqguration FLORIDA TIRE
RECYCLING, INC. will relocate the water storage tanks according to
your direction.

If I have misunderstood our conversation please advise. If not, I
hope that you will find the time once again to assist FTR in
providing the FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION with
the information that they require to allow us to go forward with
our business.

As alyaysTj;hank you for your cooperation.
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